STATE OF GEORGIA
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
ATLANTA 30334-0900

Sonny Perdue
GOVERNOR

March 18, 2005

Ms. Brenda L. Nelson-Porter
105 Wilson Circle
Newnan, Georgia 30263

Dear Ms. Nelson-Porter:

Thank you for writing to make me aware of your concerns about building code
enforcement in your community. As Governor, I value input from Georgia’s citizens and
appreciate your taking the time to share your concerns with me.

Unfortunately, however, this is a matter under local jurisdiction, and I am unable to
intervene. If you have not done so already, I encourage you to voice your complaint with your

local officials and request their assistance with this problem.

I regret that I cannot help you and hope that you understand the limitation of my authority
in such matters.

Sincerely,
Perdue
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